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Hello, my name is Lily Brechan and I am currently a student in AKLN's online class:
 Alaska Studies. AKLN is a very important piece of many people's education. I strongly urge
 you to continue funding this program to make sure they continue to have access to a good
 education. This is also very helpful to students that learn better with online classes than with
 traditional classroom teachers. We would all greatly appreciate continued funding of this
 program. 
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